
We would like to thank you for your
support in 2021 which was a very
successful year. 2022 comes with new
ideas, new ventures and new energy.  

Can you believe that there are more
than 2000 female doctors and dental
surgeons registered with the Health
Professions Council of Zambia
(HPCZ)? It is our hope that this year
more of us will join the family of
MWAZ and work together to move our
agenda forward. 

This year as MWAZ, we want to touch
more lives and change the destiny of
many Zambian girls, women  and their
families. We want to see more of us in
leadership positions and progressing
academically, professionally and
socially.

WELCOME MWAZ
2022

A message from the president, 
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In 2022, we have a number of activities lined
up including; our constitution review,
mentorship program launch, sexual abuse
issues affection members, professional
networking and attending the MWIA
conference in Taipai, Taiwan.

We encourage you to pay your subscriptions
and also actively participate in MWAZ
activities in order for us to touch more lives
in Zambia.

We are Stronger Together,
Dr. Cheswa Vwalika, President.



Mercy is an inspiring, ambitious, bright young
lady, who was born with a spinal condition
known as kyphosis or hunchback. She is
academically an above average student who
managed to obtain 7 points at grade 12. Her
mother passed away a few years ago, while her
father has never been present in her life.  

She currently lives with her grandfather, Mr.
Alfred Mulakwa, ex-Miner and fabricator in
George Compound, Lusaka district. 

Her grandfather does odd jobs and depends
on good will to make ends meet. All her life,
Mercy has wanted to become a medical doctor
but had not been able to secure funding
despite being accepted to two medical
universities

"A STORY OF HOPE"Meet Mercy
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MWAZ heard about Mercy’s plea for financial aid and
sponsorship to pursue her Medical Degree. MWAZ has
assisted Mercy and her grandpa by providing her with
the tools to make and sell keychains, for there upkeep. 

MWAZ has also facilitated their integration into the
National Zambian Social Cash Transfer List. Another
organisation has since come on board and has pledged
full sponsorship for Mercy to study medicine.

Three MWAZ medical students have since befriended
Mercy and are mentoring her.

As MWAZ, we are elated that Mercy's dream is coming
true. We will continue to inspire more girls to take up
medicine as a career.



The ZMA 2021 Scientific Conference and Annual General Meeting was held from 10-11 th September 2021 at Avani
Resort in Livingstone under the theme "Collectively Investing in health and healthcare workers to protect the gains made
against HIV in the advent of new biological threats." The event was well attended by representatives from all over the
country. The numbers of female doctors in attendance were also increased by the initiative of MWAZ through
providing subsidized transport and accommodation. The ZMA was graced by the presence of the Minister of Health
Honorable Sylvia Masebo MP. The AGM  saw the voting in of a 2 new female ZMA executive members Dr. Patricia
Shinondo asVice President and Dr Chileshe Mabula as Chair for medical education and research.

ZAMBIA MEDICAL ASSOCIATION (ZMA) AGM 2021
Reflections 
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MWAZ took time to visit the SOS Children’s Village
orphanage to counsel the girls and encourage them
to work hard in school and take up careers such as
medicine upon graduation. 

MWAZ donated sanitary pads to all the 72 girls and
female staff. Mr. Zulu the director bemoaned the
high cost of sanitary products as one of the major
challenges the organization faces.

The 304 packets of sanitary pads were  donated by
Copperrose Zambia headed by Dr Natasha Kaoma a
member of MWAZ.

This is the start of many more such donations
which MWAZ will conduct to help alleviate period
poverty in Zambia.



MWAZ donating gowns and linen to Mother and Newborn Hospital at UTH in Lusaka for
the female doctors for the female doctor's oncall rooms. Donation was well received by
management.

Reflections 
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MWAZ  at Kitwe Teaching Hospital
making the same donation which was
received by Dr. Mwambazi, Head of
Peadiatrics on behalf of the female
doctors.  



MWAZ SISTER'S KEEPER
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MWAZ SISTER'S KEEPER
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MWAZ mentorship is a 3 months
program for Medical doctors,
dental surgeons and students.

Topics will encampass the whole
of life. 

We aim to strengthen
relationships among medical

women and ensure that the female
medical practice baton is passed

on to the next generation.

MWAZ MENTORSHIP
PROGRAM LAUNCH

MONTHLY WEBINAR

CAMNET BREAKFAST SHOW

STEM CONFERENCE

  MWAZ will be holding a monthly webinar to discuss various health
issues affecting girls, women and their families.

      From Monday to Saturday MWAZ will be featuring on the breakfast show as
part of our strategic plan to increase health awareness.

      MWAZ in partnership with STEM foundation will hold the 1st WOMEN IN
HEALTH from 10th-11th March 2022 at the Taj Pamodzi Hotel in Lusaka,

Zambia.



Upcoming Events
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Twitter:@MWAZ_Zambia
email: mwaz.zambia@gmail.com
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